Matthew Bechdol

Monday Morning Memo - Feb
10, 2020

This weeks ARES net control is Tony NO9UN
This weeks Skywarn net control is Jim KC9TPX

Commentary

This Wednesday at 7pm Marion County ARES and SATERN will have a joint meeting at the Salvation
Army EDS where Jeff KOHCA will give a presentation on simplex operations. Valentine treats might
be available so bring a friend and come on out!

Coming Up

Feb-07Menthly-Skywara-SirenNet

Feb 12 7pm Monthly Field Meeting with SATERN at the Salvation Army
Feb 14 Valentines Day

Mar 07 1pm Skywarn Spotter Training

Skywarn

Friday February 7th Matthew W9SOX was net control for the Siren Net. We had 9 check-ins with 9
sirens reported on. 8 were working and 1 was not working. An extra thank you to Charlie N9CFH for
locating and checking a siren on this months 'hit list'.

Weather/Skywarn Outlook

Fog possible Monday evening. Accumulating snow is possible towards the middle of the week,
around Wednesday into Thursday with colder temperatures. Temps will rebound and return to highs
in the upper 30's/lower 40's for the weekend with some rain.

A storm system is expected to move through the Ohio Valley around Wednesday into Thursday. This
system has the potential to bring a wintry mix of precipitation to the area. Accumulating snow is
possible during this time frame. Colder air moving in behind the system may allow for wind chills to
fall to near zero degrees late Thursday night.

Although NWS may request spotter activity concerning the winter weather threat later in the week,
Amateur Radio activation is not likely. As always be weather aware.



Spring is coming?
73, Matthew - W9SOX



